Blancato, Allison

From: DAVID HARLOW

Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2012 9:28 PM

To: Blancato, Allison

Subject: Concerning opposition to Bill 5155 AN ACT MODIFYING THE BAN ON PESTICIDE

APPLICATIONS ON SCHOOL GROUNDS

I strongly oppose weakening laws banning pesticides on school grounds.

These products are very dangerous to our health and particularly to chiidren.

Thank you.

David Harlow
83 Upper Pattagansett Rd
Eagt Lyme CT




